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To whom it may concern, 
 
I have grave concerns for the unfiltered stack in Balgowlah as my daughter has bad asthma and 
we will be living up the hill from the stack. My daughter has been hospitalised for her astma in 
the past and I see this as being a servere health threat to her and other sufferers of asthma. The 
other concerns refer to the removal of 3500 trees to further reduce air quality in the area is 
absolutely disgusting.  
The loss of water flow to burnt bridge creek and potential run off into manly dam will be 
disastrous to the environment, not to mention dredging up sludge at the spit which will spread 
through the harbour.  
This project is an absolute disaster and I hope all Involved will be prosecuted for their 
negligence. 
King regards, 
Robert Mills 


